
Young European Movement need
help with their time capsule
Young European Movement Edinburgh will create a time capsule,
and they want to hear from you!

On  Saturday  30  June  at  11:00am  in  front  of  The  Scottish
Parliament, they will gather to create a time capsule that
will capture the sentiment of Edinburgh as it stands 2 years
since the Brexit vote. They are going to open it in another 2
years’ time, and see how things have progressed.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/06/young-european-movement-need-help-with-their-time-capsule/
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Joanna Cherry SNP MP,  Lib-Dem MSP Alex Cole-Hamilton and
Juuso  Jarviniemi  President  of  YEM  UK,  will  speak  to  the
gathering

You  are  invited  to  join  them  and  bring  your  own  notes,
pictures, or other paraphernalia that you would like added to
the box. Write about what the last two years of Brexit has
meant to you, and what you hope the next two years will bring.

You  can  get  in  touch  with  the  organisation  by  email
yemedinburgh@gmail.com  
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